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Pittsburgh Trip 
The high school concert band, wind 
ensemble and orchestra traveled to 
Pittsburgh April 27-29, 2012. They 
performed at Grove City College on their 
way to Pittsburgh. 
 

The chaperones would like to thank the 
students for their stellar behavior! They did 
our school and their families proud with 
their exemplary behavior. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Scrip 
With graduations, confirmations, and 
weddings right around the corner now is the 
perfect time to get signed up go to 
www.shopwithscrip.com and sign up.  
Earn rebates while buying your weekly 
groceries, putting gas in your car, and many 
other ways.  
 

Our organization’s ID number is: 
D3CE16LA21L78. Any questions contact the 
Grants. 716-542-1410. May’s order dates are 
the 1st, 15th, and 29th. Pick-ups will be the 
following Mondays.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
****GENERAL MEETING**** 

DATE CHANGE 
On Wednesday May 30th we will be 
holding our annual spring general 
meeting. We are in need of people to 
volunteer to serve as officers. All officer 
positions are 1 year positions. If you are 
interested in running for an officer 
position or an at large board member 
please contact Michele Heiderman at 
akronmusicparents@yahoo.com.  
 
 
On May 9th at 7pm the Executive Board 
will meet with interested candidates in 
the AMP room. If you have questions or 
would like more information on what is 
involved in holding a seat on the 
Executive Board please plan to attend this 
gathering.   
(P.S. –  homemade goodies will be served) 
 
 

 
 

IMPORTANT DATES TO 
REMEMBER 

 
May 17th – Middle School Awards  

Concert @ 7pm 
May 18th – MS trip to Darien Lake 
May 30th  – AMP General Meeting &  

Elections @ 7pm 
June 7th – High School Awards  

Concert @ 7pm 
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